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February 13, 2014 
 
       
Maria Weichman 
6816 5th Street North 
Oakdale MN 55128 
 
VIA EMAIL:  isaacmaria@q.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 93 Cook Avenue West 
 
Dear Ms. Weichman: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 11, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant 60 days for you to get the 
Fire Certificate of Occupancy reinstated and will waive the vacant building fee for 90 days.  If 
you are not in compliance in 60 days, your building will be reverted back to a Vacant Building 
Category 2 status and you will need to obtain a code compliance inspection.  Please note that 
an inspection appointment has been scheduled between you and Supervisor Shaff on today at 
2:00 p.m. 
 
If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
March 5, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Brian Tonnancour (email) 
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